
 
 

 

Chloé announces the appointment of Gabriela Hearst as Creative 

Director 
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Riccardo Bellini, Chief Executive Officer, announced today that Gabriela 

Hearst will be joining Chloé as Creative Director effective December 7
th

 

2020.  

 

“It is with great pleasure that I welcome Gabriela Hearst at our Maison. I 

have always admired her vibrant creative energy and exquisite sense of 

quality and craft. Her powerful vision of more responsible fashion truly 

embodies the values and sense of commitment of today's Chloé women. 

Gabriela is a forward-thinking woman and her creative leadership will be 

a positive force in further evolving and expanding our founder’s 

original vision of meaningful and powerful femininity. Together, we share 

the conviction that we all have a responsibility to actively participate in 

the shaping of a sustainable future and look forward to jointly pushing 

Chloé to new heights” said CEO, Riccardo Bellini. 

  

“I am grateful for an opportunity at such a beloved brand as Chloé. I am 

thankful to Natacha Ramsay-Levi and all the other extraordinary 

designers that have come before her and helped build on the purposeful 



vision of Gaby Aghion. I am excited for the opportunity to work under the 

leadership of Riccardo Bellini and support him in his commitment to 

create a business that is socially conscious and in balance with our 

environment. I am also humbled to be able to work with the Chloé team to 

help execute this beautiful vision in creative and accountable ways” said 

Gabriela Hearst.   

 

Gabriela Hearst is the first female designer with a multi-cultural 

heritage to both Uruguay and the United States to take the helm of a Paris 

fashion House. 

 

Her first collection for the Maison will be presented in March 2021. 

Gabriela Hearst will remain as Creative Director of her eponymous brand.   


